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VALENTINES DISCO 

We will be having a Valentines Disco in 

School on Wednesday 15th February 

3:00pm-4:00pm.  

Tickets are £1 per child.  

Sweets and Pop will be sold separately. 

Unfortunately Parents will not be able to 

attend.  

BEDLINGTON LIBRARY TRIP 

A number of our students in Mrs 

Darbyshire’s class will be attending 

Bedlington Library on Wednesday 8th 

February from 10:00am – 12:00pm. This is 

linked with their English topic of traditional 

tales and to develop a love for reading.  

Consent letters have been sent home and 

we ask that these are signed and returned 

to school before the 8th February. 



 

                                                             
                                                                                                                                       

 

                     

            
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT ILLNESS AND ABSENCE 

We ask that if your child is poorly that you keep them at home and do not send them into 

school. If your child has been vomiting or has diarrhoea we ask that they stay off school for 48 

hours after they have stopped as they will still be contagious to other children.  

 

If your child will be absent from school would you please contact the office before 9:00am. If no 

contact is made with parents then your child will be marked as unauthorised.  

 

As we have had confirmed cases of Strep A in School we ask that you follow the guidance on the 

NHS website:- https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/strep-a/  

READING 

A reminder that reading books 

MUST be returned to school. Your 

child will not be given another 

reading book if this is not returned.  

You must ensure that your child is 

reading at home.  

PARKING 

We are still witnessing parents and carers parking and 

driving dangerously outside of school. The cones placed 

at the front of school are there to stop people from 

parking there and driving along the front of school. 

Please do not move them!  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/strep-a/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

               PE DAYS: 

o Early Years – Tuesday and Friday 

o Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 3 & 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

 

• Every Thursday – Year 3 Swimming 

 

• Every Wednesday – Reception Swimming 

 

• Mondays – Family Learning Session – 1:00pm – 3:00pm – Nursery and 

Reception 

 

• Tuesday 24th January – Challenging Behaviour Course – 2:00pm – 

3:00pm (Four week course)  

 

• Tuesday 7th February – Pizza Express Trip 

 

• Wednesday – 8th February – Bedlington Library Trip 

 

• Wednesday 15th February – Valentines Disco 

 

 

                             

 


